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COLUMBIA RIVER ACTION NOTICE   
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife June 23, 2020  
 
The following action was taken: 
 
Effective  12:01AM June 25, 2020, angling for, and retention of all sockeye and steelhead is 
prohibited in the Columbia River from the mouth upstream to the HWY-395 bridge. 
 

Future Meetings 

• No additional Joint State hearings are currently scheduled 

• A Compact hearing is scheduled for 1PM Tuesday, June 30, 2020 via teleconference 
to consider treat summer commercial fisheries 


